
 
 

Notice 
 

Please be advised that diversions from the Mowamba Weir to 
Jindabyne Dam will recommence on 30 January 2006. 

 
 

The recommencement of diversions, following the temporary redirection into 
the Snowy River, is part of the outcome of the Snowy Water Inquiry 
associated with the corporatisation of the Snowy Mountains Hydro- Electric 
Scheme.     
 
Riparian flows below the Mowamba Weir will continue, averaging 1.2 ML per 
day. 
 
All future releases will be into the Snowy River at the Jindabyne Dam. 
 
 
T Charlton 
Managing Director 
Snowy Hydro Limited  
 
 


